
 

Mass General Brigham Health Plan includes Mass General Brigham Health Plan, Inc. 
and Mass General Brigham Health Insurance Company. 

Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: November 9, 2022 
 
DRUG NAME: Octreotide Acetate Injection 500mcg/ml (Syringe) 
 
RECALLING FIRM: Mylan Institutional LLC 

REASON FOR RECALL: This recall was issued due to a product complaint for the presence of glass 
particles in a syringe. 

FDA LINK: Mylan Institutional LLC, a Viatris Company, Issues a Voluntary Recall of One Lot of 
Octreotide Acetate Injection, 500 mcg/mL, Due to Glass Particulates in a Syringe | FDA 

OTHER DETAILS: See FDA Link 

RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

Affected Product NDC # Lot Number 
Octreotide Acetate Injection 500mcg/ml (Syringe), 

carton 67457-0246-01 
AJ21002 exp. 

03/2024 Octreotide Acetate Injection 500mcg/ml (Syringe), 
single 67457-0246-00 

 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/mylan-institutional-llc-viatris-company-issues-voluntary-recall-one-lot-octreotide-acetate-injection
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/mylan-institutional-llc-viatris-company-issues-voluntary-recall-one-lot-octreotide-acetate-injection

